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TO: Dr. Kent Mutchler 

FROM: Dr. Dean Romano 

RE: Gifts, Grants, and Bequests 

 

Dr. Mutchler, 

I am pleased to share that I have received notice of a generous donation from the Music 

Boosters.  

In accordance with Policy 7230 – Gifts, Grants, and Bequests having a more than $500.00 shall 

be accepted by the Board of Education.  

The Music Boosters would like to donate the following items for programs across the District:  

• $1,695 - Cello - GHS Orchestra  

• $600 - 3 Drum Major Maces - GHS Band 

• $495 - Yamaha Electric Bass - GHS Orchestra 

• $431 - Rhythm Stick Activity Kits – Pre-School 

• $342 - Choir Folders - GMSN Choir 

• $65 - Carol Collections - GMSS Choir 

The total value of this collective donation is $3,628.  

I am requesting approval from the Board of Education, at their regularly scheduled meeting, 

Monday April 8,2019, to accept the donation from the Music Boosters for $3,628.  

 

 

 


